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Kirkland, April

From: Hinkel, Bill
Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2019 8:05 AM
To: DEP, NECEC; Bensinger, Peggy; Parker, Lauren
Cc: Miller, Susanne; Bergeron, Mark
Subject: RE: draft 3rd DEP  PO on NECEC with PB comments, round 2

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I kept the witness list at February 15 to help us plan. Prefile is 2/28 with the witness testimony. 

 

From: DEP, NECEC  

Sent: Tuesday, February 05, 2019 8:03 AM 

To: Bensinger, Peggy <Peggy.Bensinger@maine.gov>; Hinkel, Bill <Bill.Hinkel@maine.gov>; Parker, Lauren 

<Lauren.Parker@maine.gov> 

Cc: Miller, Susanne <Susanne.Miller@maine.gov>; Bergeron, Mark <Mark.Bergeron@maine.gov> 

Subject: RE: draft 3rd DEP PO on NECEC with PB comments, round 2 

 

The two remaining issues that are left to deal with in order to get the 3rd PO out are greenhouse gas emissions and whether we 

want to change the date for the witness list.  Peggy, I will wait for you to work your magic on that one.  I sent you an email last 

night about where in the applications CMP mentions the emissions benefits of the project.  As for the issue of pushing back the 

witnesss list a week, that would still give us a week to start to figure out the flow for the hearing.  

 

James R. Beyer 

Regional Licensing and Compliance Manager 

Bureau of Land Resources - Eastern Maine Regional Office 

Maine Department of Environmental Protection 

(207) 446-9026 

www.maine.gov/dep 

 

 

 

From: Bensinger, Peggy  

Sent: Monday, February 04, 2019 7:42 PM 

To: Beyer, Jim R <Jim.R.Beyer@maine.gov>; Hinkel, Bill <Bill.Hinkel@maine.gov>; Parker, Lauren <Lauren.Parker@maine.gov> 

Subject: draft 3rd DEP PO on NECEC wiuth PB comments, round 2 

 

 


